4/09/2024

Notice

This is to informed to all the students who offered
admissions in Ambedkar Ganguly Students’ House
for Women on 2/09/2024 and have been given time
till 5/9/2024 for fee submission and verification of
their local guardians, that based on the requests,
received from these students, the hostel authorities
have extended the time for verification of their local
guardians. Now all these students can get their
guardians verified on 7" & 8™ September i.e.
Saturday and Sunday between 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. and
after completion of this procedure, they can deposit
their fees and shift to the Hostel.
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